
  EDCC Homework Agreement 

 

CHILD’S NAME: ___________________________ 

At EDCC, we offer homework time for all students in grades 1st – 5th on Monday to 
Thursday for 45 – 60 minutes.  We provide a quiet environment and homework assistance, 
as well as encourage positive study habits.  The following guidelines are designed to assist 
our students benefit from the homework time. 

1. It is the student’s responsibility to bring homework from class to EDCC.  No 
students will be allowed to return to class for missing books or worksheets.  It is 
helpful to have a copy of the spelling list or weekly homework calendar in their 
backpack.  

2. We do not force children to do their homework, but do encourage them to get it 
done.  Teachers are available to answer questions.  

3. If the student is late from school or has after-school activities, their study time will be 
shorter.   

4. Children may join recess when they finish their homework or has worked for an 
agreed amount of time.  Should a child not have homework, they will be encouraged 
to read quietly.  

5.  Checking homework for errors or neatness is the parents’ responsibility.   
6. All students must have school supplies in their backpacks needed to complete their 

assignments. (Pencils, paper, markers, glue)  
7. The EDCC Homework Center will be quiet and non-disruptive at all times.  Those 

students not following these rules will have their homework privileges taken away.  
 
Please sign and return the form to your center director.  
 

_____  My child WILL DO homework at EDCC  
 

_____ My Child MAY CHOOSE to do homework at EDCC  
 

_____ I prefer my child to do homework at home  

Parent Signature: ______________________________________   Date: __________ 

 

Student Signature: _____________________________________ 


